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Hello Betty,
 
The Port of Ridgefield has completed construction of the overcrossing at the intersection of Pioneer
Street and the BNSF tracks in the city of Ridgefield identified as USDOT 974393A.  A letter of
Substantial Completion was issued to the contractor (Tapani) on October 15, 2021 and Physical
completion on October 28, 2021.  Are there other requirements that the UTC requires at this time.
 
Thank you for assistance.
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